Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a lovely week.

This week

The children have continued to learn the story of The Rainbow Fish. They used puppets to retell the story, made fantastic story maps and investigated what a real fish looks, feels and smells like! They also enjoyed making Rainbow Fish biscuits. In maths the children have been focusing on repeating patterns and created repeating pattern bracelets and necklaces.

Wow Words

knowledgeable: intelligent

companion: a friend

joyful: feeling great happiness

generous: willing to give or share

peculiar: strange or unusual

Next week

The children will be focusing on the story Elmer. After discovering footprints in the classroom they will investigate who made them and write down their findings. On Friday 28th June, we will be having an Elmer Day Celebration, where the children can come to school dressed in as many colours as they like. Please be aware this will still be a PE day, so clothes and footwear need to be suitable for PE.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team

